

November 26, 2010

Chairman and Members of the Sign Variance Committee City of Toronto Scarborough Civic Centre 150 Borough Drive Toronto, ON M1P 4N7 jayres@casselsbrock.com tel: 416.869.5967

fax: 416.642.7154 file # 28301-93

Attention: Yvonne Davies, Deputy Secretary

Re: Sign Variance Appeal

Item No.: SB5.2- November 29, 2010

25 York Street

Dear Chairman and Members of the Sign Variance Committee:

Following our appearance before your Committee on October 18, 2010, and discussions with the City Sign By-law Unit representatives, our client has agreed to reposition the sign so that no variances are required.

On behalf of our client, we thank the Committee Members for their attention to this matter.

Yours truly,

Cassels Brock & Blackwell LLP

C.C.

Ian Duke, Solicitor, City Hall

Robert Bader, Sign By-law Unit, City Hall